
   
 The July meeting was called to order by President, Pat Meyer at the 

Community Presbyterian Church at 6:30 pm.  There were 32 members and 

four guests present.  The roll call question was “What did you do for the 

fourth?  

   

The July minutes were approved as printed in the newsletter. 

Janet Loveless gave the Treasurers Report.  
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HAPPY BIRTHDAY!!! 

August 1        Nancy Root 

August 9        Morgan Cobb 

August 18      Kelly Proctor 

August 21      Barbara Wilkerson 

August 22      Marsha Chapman 

August 22      Carolyn Lacina 

August 26      Fran Lynch 

HAPPY ANNIVERSARY!!! 

August 1        Marge Bodenhausen 

August 3        Fran Lynch 

August 12      Ginger Phillips                           

August 27      Debby Hanlan 
 

*Birthday and Anniversary information is obtained from the annual yearbook.  
 
   
 

 

 

 

* Birthday and Anniversary information is obtained from the annual yearbook.  
 

Four students attended the Cathedral Window Class the day of the 

windstorm. (June 19, 2010) 

 

  Upcoming Workshop  -  August 14, 2010 
  Dimensional Applique' and Embroidery  
 
  St. Peter Lutheran Church  
  3524 St. Joseph, MO  64505  
  10:00 AM    $20.00 plus $3.00 for kit  
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Charity  Kelly Lacina reported the Charity quilts are coming in. 

 

Retreat/Bus Trip Vicki Jackson announced there is one space available for 

the Retreat at Hiawatha, KS and lots of seats on the bus to Des Moines.  

  

Courtesy  Carolyn Wolfe thanked the Guild for the rose. 

 

Membership Judy O’Donnel reported that donna Giddens has joined as a 

new member.   

Committee Reports 

 

   Sewing Tip 
 

Keep a lint 

roller (the tape 

kind) by your 

ironing surface 

to keep the 

surface thread 

clear. 



 

New Business 
 
The August meeting will be presented by Jenny Doan and Sarah of 

Missouri Star Quilt Company on “Quick Ideas with Pre-Cuts”. 

 

A workshop on August 14
th

 on Dimensional Applique’ and Embroider 

will be offered by someone from Quilting Bits and Pieces quilt shop 

Eudora, KS.  It will be held at the St. Peter Lutheran Church.  Janet 

Loveless moved the guild donate $25 for utilities, seconded by Kelly 

Lacina the motion passed.  Cost for the workshop is $20.00, a kit will 

be $3.00.  A materials list will be available.  The workshop will start at 

10:00 AM, those attending are asked to bring their own lunch since 

there will be a break at noon.  

 

Brenda Weed, a guest from Bedford, IA announced she has a new 

quilting retreat and can host 4 to 11 quilters at a time.  She also designs 

patterns and does a trunk show program.  

 

Lana Amos and her husband have purchased the St. Joseph Sewing 

Center and the inventory of the Maryville Quilt Shop.  Saint Joseph 

now has a quilt shop located on the Belt Highway across from the 

North Belt K-Mart. 

Program 
 

Dedra Litherland (PCQG member) presented a program that she and 

her husband prepared on Amish and Welsh Quilting. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Barbara Wilkerson,  

Secretary  
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World’s Fair Block 

If you have information pertaining to the Guild, announcements, thank 

yous, etc. that you would like to have placed in the newsletter, please 

forward the information to piececorpsquiltersguild@yahoo.com This 

email address has been established to receive information for the 

newsletter and to send out the newsletters. 

 

Newsletter – Email address 

August’s Meeting 
 The next meeting for the Piece Corps Quilters Guild will be  

Monday, August 2, 2010.   

Hostesses  Greeters 

Barbara Foster and Jennifer 

Sprague 

Vicki Gentzell and Nancy Root 

 

http://us.mc1137.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=piececorpsquiltersguild@yahoo.com

